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I thought we already had one of the most liberal assisted suicide laws in the country.  

Why do we feel it necessary to open this up to everyone in the country and why is 

this "an emergency"?  I strongly oppose this bill because of it's open-endedness and 

the potential cost of being flooded with non-Oregonians to further tax our over-taxed 

medical system in the state.  We're concerned about the rate of suicide in the state 

and now we're opening it up even further?  What type of message does that send to 

those who are already fragile? 


